L2 WMS COWBOY CONNECTION

WMS Families,
Thank you for a great week! Please find updates and important information below.

Your partner in education,

J. Brian Bocian
Principal

Chicago Trip Information Meeting.

8th-grade parents are invited to an informational meeting about the Chicago Trip on
Wednesday, September 25, at 6:30 p.m. A representative from the travel company will be
available to share information about the trip and answer any questions you may have. The
meeting will be held in the WMS Learning Commons.

Written Acceleration Plan Meeting.

Parents of students with Written Acceleration Plans are invited to attend a meeting on
Wednesday, September 25, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is for parents to submit
signed plans and receive information related to their child’s plan. Written Acceleration Plans are
provided to students who take assessments above their grade level on the Spring Ohio State
Tests. For example, students who take Algebra | as 8th graders receive Written Acceleration
Plans. Additional information will be provided soon.

PSA Community Movie Night.

The PSA is sponsoring a community movie night at the Village Green. Kung Fu Panda 4 will be
shown on September 21 at 7:30 p.m. Snacks and drinks will be available for sale. To make this
event a success, the PSA is seeking help. If you can donate supplies or time, please use the
Sign-Up Genius link. PSA Movie Night Sign Up.

Cowboy Corral.
The Cowboy Corral will be open during lunch this Friday. Please remind your child to redeem
their PBIS tickets for snacks and other rewards this Friday.

Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, including:

e Finance Friday
WPS Harvest Fest on September 14


https://bit.ly/3Xt5wiM
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nB577nq8I82qXOERAfSH-wQR7-_H6W9tdKOukfv-_XY/edit?usp=sharing

e Upcoming Events
e WyoShop Spirit Store open 3-6 p.m. Thursdays in September
JWC Mum Sale

Cowboy Views.
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Volleyball Teams posted big wins over Reading on Wednesday evening. 8th Grade pictured above, 7th Grade below.
Great job ladies!



Cross County Teams had their first races of the season last week.
Members of the boys and girls teams are pictured below.






Below are photos from the sign up stations for Yearbook Club along with several of the other clubs available to
students!



Green Team!



Drama Club!



Chess Club!
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Spanish Club




Latin Club!



Model UN!






